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Wyoming Democrats Disgusted by Senators’ Votes on the One Big Beautiful Bill Act 
 

Cheyenne, WY— In response to Republican Senators John Barrasso and Cynthia Lummis voting for the 
GOP’s cruel, immoral, deeply unpopular budget, Wyoming Democratic Party has released the following 
statement: 
 
If there’s one thing the One Big Beautiful Bill Act has accomplished — besides gutting health care for 
tens of thousands of Wyomingites and stealing food from the mouths of children — it’s ripping the 
mask off any illusion that Wyoming’s senators actually care about the people of this state. 
 
“Once again, we see our Senators deciding that whatever benefits the rich must be good enough for 
the rest of us,” said WDP Chair Lucas Fralick. “The lack of care for everyday hard-working 
Wyomingites is a blatant display of disrespect. Barrasso and Lummis just made clear exactly whose 
side they’re on, and it’s not ours.”  
 
This bill is the largest transfer of wealth from working families to billionaires in American history. It 
kicks millions off health insurance, spikes the deficit by over $4 trillion, and throws our rural hospitals 
into crisis — all so the rich can get richer. 
 
The worst bill in modern American history is now headed back to the House, where Representative 
Harriet Hageman and her colleagues are fast-tracking a vote before July 4th, at Donald Trump’s 
demand. 
 
They aren’t even pretending to represent us anymore. They think they’re safe because Wyoming is a 
red state. It’s up to all of us — Democrats, independents, and Republicans alike — to prove them 
wrong. 
 
We urge every Wyomingite to call our Senators and Representative daily and remind them — you 
work for us. And if you can’t remember that, we’ll be glad to remind you on Election Day. 
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